
Blog is moving…please update
your RSS feeds
After three years and eight months blogging at WordPress.com,
Caffeinated Views is moving! I am now going to host the blog
right on my website at www.deborahbrody.com. The change-over
is happening this weekend.

I am very excited to finally be able to integrate this blog
into my website, although it does mean some growing pains,
since those of you who subscribe will have to change your
feeds. The blog will also lose its title and look a bit
different. However, I will keep providing the same type of
insights into marketing communications, and much appreciate
your readership.

The new feed will be found here as of next week.  Please
update your readers.

http://deborahbrody.com/blog/feed/rss/

I would love your feedback on the new website/blog.

And many thanks for sticking with me!
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